
 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
 

Sue and I, this year, have had a historic trip through the United States.  
Visiting Colonial Williamsburg, VA; Jamestown, VA; Washington D.C.; The 
Alamo; San Antonio, TX and we ended our travels in Las Vegas, NV visiting 
my cousin and rolling the dice at the game tables. 

I traveled a few more miles than Sue visiting Montana, Missouri, Ohio, 
Indiana, Illinois, Wisconsin and Pennsylvania.    

This is the fifteeth anniversary year of the Wally Byam Caravan to Africa.  
The travels included speaking engagements where I talked about the trip 
and other related topics, including Wally Byam, my Mother, Helen Byam 
Schwamborn, Airstream and the Wally Byam Caravan Club. 

Keeping with a history theme, we are sharing pictures from the past, not so 
distance past and almost current. 

Sue and I celebrate the birth of Christ.  We extend peace and goodwill to all 
people.  May we all have a Joyous Christmas and a Prosperous New Year. 

  

With Love and Blessings 

Dale and Susan Schwamborn 
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